
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I first met the Vanglo team when they came to the aid of our prefabrication factory to help us complete a 
modern new house and an innovative apartment building to meet deadlines. I was impressed with their 
competence and enjoyed their involvement. I then viewed the house they completed on East 17th Ave, 
designed by Oliver Lang (LWPAC). It was very impressive in terms of finish quality and problem solving 
to get the best out of materials and manufacturers. They stretched the normal comfort zone of the 
window/door company, for instance, to achieve a better designed door system for the living area, and 
rethought the cladding system to maximize efficiency of application. Since then we have worked on several 
projects together. They were my chosen contractors to renovate my offices. As you might expect, the 
exacting perfection of these spaces is a showroom for my architecture, so I chose carefully from a dozen 
contractors I have worked with. Currently we are doing an extensive renovation, and I look forward to 
doing the next new house together in Vancouver, if possible. They are extremely thoughtful, careful, and 
tenacious in getting things right, and have expertise in green building technologies. More importantly for 
me, they understand the tight tolerances of building a minimalist, modern house. Their trades are congenial, 
attentive to instructions, and they all work together very well as a tight team. 
Martin Warren, the principal, is level headed and well organized, leading his team with an appreciation of 
shared and differing skills. I thoroughly recommend Vanglo for new residential, as well as interiors 
and light commercial projects.  
 
Tony Robins 
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